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Good day PSRIP colleagues,  
We are now into our second week of lockdown, for some of us, under very difficult circumstances.  
 
A common issue is that children are bored and restless. Try playing different language games with 
your children to improve their English vocabulary, phonemic and phonological awareness – all 
important pre-reading skills. Also try to encourage others in your community to play these fun and 
educational games with their children – this is one way that we will build a more literate society.  
 
Best wishes for the coming week, 
The NECT and DBE Team 
 
 


